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Congratulations to NWPC Vice President of Diversity and

Inclusion, Dr. Carmen Estrada Schaye on her Appointment

(Washington, DC – November 28, 2022) The National Women’s Political Caucus

congratulates Dr. Carmen Estrada Schaye, on her appointment by The Biden-Harris

Administration to the J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board.

“Dr. Estrada Schaye, is a long-time board member who has worked with the NWPC to

recruit, train, elect, and support pro-choice women running up and down the ballot for

years,” said NWPC President, Donna Lent. “Her commitment to diversity, inclusion, and

the advancement of women in politics will serve the J. William Fulbright Foreign

Scholarship Board well and we look forward to supporting her in this role.”

Dr. Carmen Estrada Schaye earned a doctorate in Institutional Management at

Pepperdine University, preceded by two master’s degrees and a BA cum laude from Cal

State Northridge. She was an Assistant Professor at Cal State University. Estrada Schaye

also served as a community college Dean of Academic Affairs. Estrada Schaye is the

recipient of the California State Senate Woman of Distinction, which recognizes

trailblazing women for their impact on their communities.

Dr. Estrada Schaye is currently the national first Vice President and vice president of

Diversity for the National Women’s Political Caucus in Washington.

About the National Women’s Political Caucus

The National Women’s Political Caucus, founded in 1971, is the oldest national,

multi-partisan, grassroots organization dedicated to identifying, recruiting, training,

electing, and supporting pro-choice women candidates for elected and appointed office.
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